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September 2025

Dear Parents,

Bible Verse. In September, we will be learning a Bible verse. It is Psalms 139:14.                  
We encourage you to practice it together at home.

Show and Tell. Once a month we have Show and Tell. Each student can bring one special 
item or toy from home to show to the other children in the class. Usually Show and Tell 
will be on the first or second Thursday of the month. This month it will be on Thursday, 
September 4.

Teddy Bear Day. Thursday, September 11 is our Teddy Bear Day. Your child can bring a 
favorite teddy bear or stuffed animal.

Picture Day. Tuesday, September 16 is our picture day. Katrina Jones will be taking the 
pictures. We will send home picture packet information soon.

       Tuition. Our first monthly tuition is due on or before September 20.              
       If we do not receive the tuition payment by the 20th of each month, for every  
       calendar day that tuition is not paid is a day your child cannot attend preschool.    
       Please get those payments turned in on time. We don’t want your child to miss out.

Field Trip. Our first field trip is to the Berne Public Library on Wednesday September 24. 
We always take the church bus for our field trips. Mr. Steve will be driving the bus.

        Playground. We are enjoying the playground and plan to go outside as often as     
        possible. For this reason, we recommend your child always wear appropriate  
        outdoor clothing and shoes.

 We have enjoyed getting to know your child,

      Jenn and Jenny


